 
NOTE TO CURRENT Administrative Assistants and Assistant Principals: 
If you are an AA or AP and you want to transfer to another school or to be promoted (including to another position in your current school), you must notify your principal that you want to be in the 2018-2019 AA/AP pool. Your principal must complete the recommendation form for current administrators. This form is completed annually to place you in the pool. The form to recommend current assistants has been emailed to principals to complete upon your request. 

You must still apply for the AA/AP Pool following the directions in this box.

Current assistants will submit the following to the online applicant system: 
-- Letter of interest 
-- Current resume 
-- Copy of your certification in Educational Leadership/School Administration 

Additionally, you must request that your current principal complete and send the recommendation form for current administrators directly to the Assistant Superintendent for School Leadership. 

The pool will close on Friday, January 19, 2018.


NEW APPLICANTS to the Administrative Assistant/Assistant Principal (AA/AP) Pool: 
If you are interested in becoming an assistant principal or administrative assistant, you must apply to the pool at this time. The application window will close on Friday, January 19, 2018. In order to apply you must possess the applicable qualifications and submit the following information as described below.  
 
This link will direct your access to the system: https://www.greenville.k12.sc.us/Employment/main.asp?titleid=hr_howtoapply
 
Click on this box [image: cid:image001.jpg@01D27275.910D8C50] to find the job posting.
 
1. Submit to our online application system
     -- Your letter of interest 
     -- Your current resume 
     -- A copy of your certification in Educational Leadership/School Administration 

2. Submit to your current Principal
       --  Your signed copy of the recommendation form. Your principal will complete the form and send directly to adminpool@greenville.k12.sc.us 

3.  Submit per instructions to this Google Form https://goo.gl/forms/uTwaD58b9W7IzJPb2
      --  A MAXIMUM 1 minute video of yourself in response to the following prompt:    Tell us about yourself and why you believe you are ready to be an assistant administrator.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
NOTES from the Information Session about the NEW applicant process are here -- https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ge2HD32qKbzs4FH7qAuwW5TRcFVkSjtD/view?usp=sharing



The AA/AP Pool application window will close on Friday, January 19, 2018. The candidate is responsible to submit all documentation as required above by this date; no exceptions. If you do not meet the requirements or do not submit the required documentation, you will not be considered for the pool. After January 19th, an administrative team will screen all applicants. Interviews will be arranged beginning in early February. You will be notified at that time if you have or have not been selected for an interview. Once your interview is completed, you will receive a letter/email indicating if you have or have not been approved for the AA/AP Pool. If you are approved for the pool, you will receive a protocol for the selection process for specific positions within schools.
 
All questions should be directed to adminpool@greenville.k12.sc.us
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